Subject: Re: Problem with gcc compilers and -Walll
Posted by koldo on Wed, 08 Sep 2010 09:12:16 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello Honza

Perhaps "-Wall" is pedantic. However | have seen this week two errors because not using
"-Wreturn-type" in Forum and at home .

| think "-Wreturn-type" (and perhaps other) should be included as it is more than a warning. It
causes weird errors.

In fact, | captured this error because MSC detects it (and | always test the apps with two compilers
justin case ).
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